
Rossville Business Association Meeting 
May 21, 2019 

 
Meeting Time:    12:00 p.m. 
Meeting Place:    Milner Community Health Care Activity Center 
Members Present:    10 members present 
Lunch Provided By:    Mandy Murray/Milner Community Health Care 
 

1. The meeting was called to order by Rod Miller.  Rod Miller thanked Mandy Murray and Milner 
Community Health Care was thanked for providing the meal.  Minutes from the previous 
meeting were approved as presented. 

2. Treasurer’s Report: 
Checking Account:  $6970.74 
Savings Account:  $8547.74 
PayPal Account:  $84.00 
CD:  $10000.00 

 
Old Business: 

1. There are still coupon books available for purchase at the Town Hall.  The price has been 
reduced to $5.00 

2. A thank you was received from the Sydney Ticen. 
3. Grand Marshal suggestions:  Bob & Nada Gochenour was suggested as they chaired the 

Food Pantry for several years.  Rod Miller will talk with them. 
4. The Christmas decorations have been picked up from Marion.  A bill has not been submitted 

as of yet. 
 
New Business: 

1. Town of Rossville Night with the Lafayette Aviators is scheduled for Saturday, June 22, 2019 
at 7:05 p.m. 

 
Summer’s End Festival Committees: 

• Advertising—Advertising packets will be going out shortly. 
• Booths/Rides—No report 
• Coupon Books—Mandy Murray stated 7 businesses have confirmed.  There are 6 new 

advertisers and waiting on possibly 5 others. 
• Car/Bike Show—No report 
• Lil Miss/Mister—Bev Miller has 10 girls and 3 boys. 
• Cutest Baby—Bev Miller stated information will be available soon. 
• Queen—Lisa Brown stated registration is open. 
• Entertainment—Friday evening entertainment has been set.  It will be under the open air 

pavilion. 
• Church Service—Rossville Bible Fellowship 
• Hornet Hustle—No report 
• Parade—Letter to use the parking lot has been sent to the school.  Information is available on 

website and emails to past participants going out soon.  Grand Marshal suggestion—Nada 
and Bob Gochenour 

• Fireworks—Contract has been signed.  Canisters being placed in businesses soon. 
• Parking—Scouts will do again this year. 
• Trash Pick Up—No report 

 
There being no further business to come before the group, the meeting was adjourned to Tuesday, 
June 18, 2019 at the Milner Health Care Community Activity Center.  The Farmers Bank will be 
providing the meal. 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
      Rod Miller, President 
      Pat McIlrath, Secretary 


